
Mountain View UMC
355 Ponca Place • Boulder, CO 80303 • 10:00 am Worship

303-494-5025 • www.mtview.org • youtube.com/c/mtviewboulder
Building Vital and Open Community on Christ’s Foundation

Prelude                                       My Faith Has Found a Resting Place                    arr. Harold Helvey
			                          Gerry Luethi, piano 
				          	               
Welcome & Announcements

*Call to Worship 		                    					          Kris Flewelling
	 Kris:      Praise the Lord! Let all the angels praise the Lord.
	 People:  Praise the Lord, sun and moon and shining stars;  
		   praise the Lord, highest heavens. 
	 Kris:      Let them all praise the name of the Lord!
	 People:  God commanded, and the universe was created, fixed in place forever.
	 Kris:      Praise God, kings and all peoples, princes and all other rulers, young women 		
	  	  and young men, old people, and children, too.
	 People:  Let us all praise the name of the Lord, and worship the Prince of Peace.
	 Kris:      God has come among us. Let us rejoice.
	 People:  Praise the Lord, all creation.
	 Kris:      For God’s name alone is exalted.
	 People:  God’s glory is above heaven and earth.

*Opening Hymn                          Here I Am To Worship (Psalm 95:6)                        W&S No. 3177

Children’s Time                      						                     Pastor Stephanie
	    Following this time, children age 3 through 5th grade are invited to 

participate in worship in our Prayground or return to sit with their families.

Four Corners Native American Ministries 
Clothing Drive: Ending July 31
Outreach/Missions continues to collect clothing 
this month for Four Corners Native American 
Ministries. Large sizes and children’s clothes 
needed! Leave your donations outside the 
Outreach Closet near Barker Hall by July 31. 

Family Camping Trip 
August 6 - 8 (Fri-Sun)
Grab your tent and sleeping bags and join 
us at Pickle Gulch campground for our family 
camping trip! The campsite can accommodate 
multiple tents and includes a fire ring, picnic 
tables, and access to vault toilets and water 
spigots. Pets are welcome! Families can sign 
up for 1-2 nights, and we will have activities on 
Saturday for anyone who wants to join us for 
the day. A $15 donation is requested to help 
cover reservation costs. Mark your calendars 
now and plan to come camping!

Giving at Mt. View:  
How You can Contribute

•	 Donate online at mtview.org/donate
•	 Donate by mailing a check to the church: 

355 Ponca Pl, Boulder, CO 80303
•	 Text the amount of your contribution to 

720-575-0222. 

Crayons to Calculators Donations
Crayons to Calculators is a multi-district school 
supply distribution that ensures 11,000 students 
in the Boulder Valley and St. Vrain Valley school 
districts start the year with the supplies they 
need for a successful and strong academic 
year. This year Crayons to Calculators is asking 
for financial contributions to help purchase 
prepackaged supplies for Pre-K, elementary, 
middle and high school students.  Through their 
wholesale partners, they are able to purchase 
more supplies, stretching your dollars further.

You can make cash or check donations to:
  Impact on Education
  Crayons to Calculators
  721 Front Street, Suite A
  Louisville, CO 80027

You may also donate by:
•	 Visiting crayonstocalculators.org 
•	 Write a check to Mountain View UMC with 

Crayons to Calculators on the item line.

Last year the program was unable to collect 
school supplies from the community and 
engage volunteers in their school supply 
distribution due to the pandemic. Despite all 
the changes, Crayons to Calculators succeeded 
in distributing over 15,000 backpacks to 
students in need! Thanks to all who contributed!

*Please stand as you are able

http://youtube.com/c/mtviewboulder
http://crayonstocalculators.org 


Song of Reflection                        Lead Me, Lord (Psalm 5:8, 4:8)                          UMH No. 473

Pastoral Prayer
	 Joys & Concerns

Our Lord’s Prayer         
	 Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.
	 Thy kingdom come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven.
	 Give us this day our daily bread.
	 And forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us.
	 And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil.
	 For thine is the kingdom and the power, and the glory forever.  
	 Amen.                                                                                                      

Message                                                 How Can We Psalm?                                            		
		                                        Brian du Fresne

*Closing Hymn                           Cantemos al Señor (Psalm 148)                           UMH No. 149
 
*Benediction   

You are invited to stay during the Postlude or leave following the Benediction.

Postlude                                                    Jesus Calls Us                                      arr. Bert Carlson
                                                            Gerry Luethi, piano                        

Ways to Connect | Sunday, July 18, 2021

Building from Christ’s Bountiful Love
Our first activity:
•	 Saturday, July 24 home repairs for Debbie 

Garrison.
•	 Meet at the church parking lot at 8:30 am 

to carpool to Debbie’s house outside of 
Jamestown. We will help her with repairs 
such as staining a deck, scraping and 
painting window frames, removing wall 
paper and laying flooring.

•	 There will be a cookout/potluck celebration 
following the workday. Meat will be 
provided and everyone is requested to 
bring a dish to share.

Sign up sheets will be in the Narthex, or you 
can sign up with Belinda Strickland by email at 
sbstrickland@mac.com. 

Mask Update
Beginning this Sunday, wearing masks during 
worship services inside the building is optional 
for vaccinated individuals who do not work with 
children. Any individual is still welcome to wear 
a mask if they choose. Silver beaded necklaces 
are also available at the welcome table to wear 
to signal your desire to remain distanced from 
others. 

Young at Heart 90+ Birthday Celebration
Next Sunday, July 25, Following Worship
Let’s party! Everyone please join your Mountain 
View UMC Family for the “Young at Heart” 
Birthday Celebration with cake outdoors on 
the west lawn after Worship honoring members 
who are celebrating 90+ years of age in 2021. 
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Join Next Sunday’s Pick Up Choir!
Sunday, July 25, 9:00 am
If you have ever thought about being in the 
choir, or have been thinking about rejoining, 
or if you are a long-time member, this is your 
opportunity! On Sunday, July 25 we’d love 
for you to join in singing Mark Hayes‘ “This 
Is the Day.” Plan to meet in the Choir Room 
(downstairs by the offices) at 9:00 am on that 
Sunday. We will all learn this piece together and 
sing it for the congregation during the 10:00 
am service. Newcomers, long-timers — all are 
welcome in this place! 

Be a Champion VBS!  
Saturday, July 31, 9:00 am - 2:00 pm
With the Olympics beginning in July, kids will 
be ready for our “Be A Champion” VBS this 
summer! This single-day VBS encourages kids 
to train to be their best selves by following 
God in all that they do! The day will include 
all of our VBS favorites -- music, games, crafts, 
Bible lessons, mission opportunities, snacks, 
and more! Snack will be provided, and all kids 
should bring a sack lunch. Our Be A Champion 
VBS is open to all kids ages 3 (by 1/1/21) to 11. 
The registration form can be found at:  
mtview.org/vbs.

mailto:sbstrickland@mac.com
mailto:facilities@mtview.org
http://mtview.org/vbs

